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STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
24 April 2017 

 
 
Chorus to be added to the S&P/ASX 200 Index 

 
S&P Dow Jones Indices have announced that, effective at the open on 2 May 2017, 

Chorus Limited will replace Duet Group on the S&P/ASX 200 Index.  
 
The S&P Dow Jones Indices announcement is attached. 
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Brett Jackson  
Investor Relations Manager  

Phone: +64 4 896 4039 
Mobile: +64 (27) 488 7808  
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